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 Please join us for a special
parent discussion about

special education and
advocating for children
with special needs on

Thursday, July 14, 2016
@ 7 p.m.

Oradell Borough Hall /
2nd Floor

Multipurpose Room

 This program will feature a panel
of parents who will share
strategies for successful

educational planning, as well as
insights about advocating for

students based on their
personal experiences. Please

e-mail oradellsepac@gmail.com
if you have questions or would

like to learn more about the
Oradell SEPAC.


